NEWSLETTER

www.cullingworthpreschool.org.uk

It's almost summer!

Where does the time go....?



During this last half term, the Year 1 children will be continuing with the theme 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt'. Some of the planned activities are:

- Bear hunt printing
- Making binoculars
- Bear matching

The Year 2 children will be continuing with their theme of 'The books of Julia

Donaldson', focusing on Room on the Broom; Monkey Puzzle and A Squash and a Squeeze. Their related activities will include:

- Jungle play dough
- Butterfly shapes
- Making masks

You can read the full planning for this half term on the parents' table.

PE at Preschool

In preparation for Primary School and to support their independence, we would like our Yr 2 children to have the opportunity to get changed into PE kits which we would like you to send from home. These need to consist of a t-shirt, shorts and pumps in a bag and which all need to be The PE named. kits will stay at Pre-School.

Please don't feel that you need to buy anything special.



Summer Trip - 14th July 2017

This year our summer trip will be to St Leonard's Farm on Friday 14th July. The cost is £7 per child and £5 per adult. Please let staff know how many children/adults you are bringing, along with the money by Friday 23 June.

It should be a great day out!

www.stleonardsfarm.com

Leavers' Show!

We will be having a Leavers Show with afternoon tea on Wednesday 26th July at 1.30pm. All the Yr 2 children are invited to take part and all families and friends are invited to come and watch.





Do you know about the Co-op Local Community Fund? If you pick up a blue card from the Co-op and register it, every time you buy Co-op branded products you get 5% of the value back on your card and 1% goes to a

local cause. Here's the good news! Cullingworth Pre-School have been chosen as one of these causes and recently received a cheque from the Co-op for almost £700.

It's not too late to join though. You can pick up a card in the Co-op and register. You can find out more information at

www.coop.co.uk/membership

Year 2 Parent Consultations

We will be holding Transition Consultations during the week commencing Monday 19th June. If you would like to have a chat with Barbara and Ciara about your child's transition into Primary School, please make an appointment on the list on the blue doors in Pre-School.

Cullingworth Gala - Sunday 9th July 2017

The Cullingworth Gala is one of the biggest fundraisers for Preschool and we ask that families join us on the day. The theme for our float is 'Bright Colours' and we would like our children to dress as brightly as they can! Our stalls at the Gala will include a Tombola, a Bottle Stall and 'Punching' balloons.

Please bring any donations for the Tombola or bottles for the Bottle Stall into Preschool at any time. We look forward to seeing you there.

We will be outside as much as possible this summer, so please ensure that your child has appropriate protection from the sunshine and remember to put names in sun hats etc.

